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Discussion Item

BOT-4   Campaign Update

Background Information

Vice Chancellor Beth Fischer will give an overview of the status of the campaign and the 
significance of philanthropy to UNCG’s mission to provide access, excellence, and impact 
and tenacious commitment to student success and the university’s tenacious commitment 
to student success.


